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Application  No: Site Address: Case Officer: Consultees Name: Comment:Received:

Mr Iain M Dewar OBJ2013/5469/P The Victoria

2 Mornington Terrace

London

NW1 7RR

Seonaid Carr 07/09/2013  16:02:37

Response:

I would like to register my objection to the change of use from public house to residential units. Before it closed, the pub was well liked and well used by local residents. The area does not need seven 

new flats. There will be significant disruption from the works associated with the excavtion of the basement. The building stands out as obviously different from the surrounding architecture of the street, 

the roof extension will detract from the unusual detailing around the roof area and will have a detrimental affect on the overall charachter of the building.
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